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At the 2015 Harmony Society Pioneer District Spring Convention in Battle Creek, 

MI the Flint Arrowhead Barbershop Chorus is proud to announce they now have 

three generations of barbershop men singing together within their chorus! 

Dale Wells has been singing with the barbershop chorus 19 years, since January of 

1997. He is retired from General Motors SPO.  

Dale’s son, Ken Wells is an Engineer and just joined our ranks two months ago. 

Ken’s sons, (back left) Tyler is a sophomore at the University of Michigan, Flint, 

and will be entering Kettering University as a junior in the fall.  He has been singing 

with the chorus for 6 years. Zach, (back right) is a sophomore at Grand Blanc High 

School. 

We are proud of these guys and are glad they are part of our barbershop family! 

Congratulations! 

With warm regards gentlemen, 

The Flint Arrowhead Barbershop Chorus 

 


